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 When a nurse of the Palliative Care Team at East 

Surrey Hospital publicized a request for knitted or 

crochet hearts to give to their patients and families 

who, due to the COVID-19 restrictions, were not 

allowed to have their loved ones with them when 

reaching the end of their earthly life, they received 

an overwhelming response of love.... and knitted 

hearts! 

 

Among those wonderful volunteers was Mrs. Pat 

Rowell, a loyal WFWP supporter, who got right on 

with the task and knitted 34 pairs of hearts; one for 

the patient and one for their family, kindling their 

hearts with love and their faces with joy. 

 

Thank you Pat and all the volunteers for having given your time to spread love and joy to those who 

needed it most. 
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